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 Finance Office 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: December 1, 2021 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  
    
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re:   2021-22 General Fund Budget Amendment #1 
 

We would like to discuss the 2021-22 First Budget Amendment at the December 
6, 2021 Finance Committee meeting. Please include this item on the agenda.  
Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
 
 
 
 


